
 

 

 

 

 

 

Did you know that April is National Fair Housing Month? Mayor Chirico will 

proclaim April Fair Housing Month in the City of Naperville at the April 3 , 2018 

City Council meeting.  Learn about Fair Housing at  

www.naperville.il.us/fairhousing. 

 

April 11, 2018 marks 50 years since the passage of the 1968 Federal Fair 

Housing Act, which prohibits discrimination concerning the sale, rental and 

financing of housing.  Learn about the Federal Fair Housing Act at  

www.hud.gov/fairhousingis50. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

In Naperville discriminatory practices in the sale, rental, and financing of 

housing based on race, color, religion, sex, national origin, ancestry, age, 

marital status, familial status, physical or mental handicap or disability, 

military status, sexual orientation, or legal source of income are prohibited.  

Learn more at www.naperville.il.us/fairhousing. 

 

One of the responsibilities of the City’s Housing Advisory Commission is to 

review fair housing complaints.  You can learn more about the Housing 

Advisory Commission and how to file a fair housing complaint at  

www.naperville.il.us/hac. 
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